
Welcome to summer, 2024!
We hope that everyone takes time to enjoy the change of pace summer offers – sleeping in a little 
later, staying up a lot later, enjoying time with friends and family enjoying big and small adventures at 
home, and wherever you may go.

We remind families we do not post regularly on social media in the summer.

School offices are also closed until August 26. Phone messages left at schools over the summer will 
be returned when offices reopen.

If you have a question about registering your child for school at Niagara Catholic, please visit our 
registration page. General information about childcare is available through the Niagara Region’s 
Onelist and a list of Niagara Catholic schools with childcare providers is available here. Please 
contact childcare providers directly with any questions you have about how to register your child for 
before or after-school care.

Niagara Student Transportation has provided information to parents about student transportation for 
the coming school year. Parents received that information in late June.

We are unable to reset passwords for the parent portal. If you need help with a password, please 
visit help.niagaracatholic.ca and school staff will assist you when offices reopen.

The Catholic Education Centre is open from 8:30 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. 
Monday to Thursday from July 2 - 25, and August 13 - 22. 
The reception desk is closed from 12:30 p.m. - 1 p.m.

Please note: The Catholic Education Centre is closed Fridays in July, 
and on August 2, 9, and 16.

Our summer shutdown is from Monday, July 29 until Monday, August 12. 
We will reopen at 8:30 a.m. on Tuesday, August 13.

Office hours for Friday, August 23 and Friday, August 30 are 8:30 a.m. – 1:00 p.m.

If your child is enrolled in summer school and you have questions, please reach out to Continuing 
Education for assistance through www.niagaracontinuingeducation.ca.

And finally, a reminder that all elementary students will receive their classroom assignments in late 
August. Please check the Parent Portal during the week of August 26 to see your child’s classroom 
assignment.

Thank you and have a safe and happy summer.
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